
 

  

Pilgrim Pat on the Back 

 

Foundation 
Roxsanna W, Roxy H, Emily C, Liyana A 

Year 1 
Harry A, Lucie L, Tammy W, Chloe H 

Year 2 
Rafal W, Lawson W, Oliver L, Mia C                                                                     

Year 3 
Afnan J, Daniel D-J 

Year 4 
Sophie C, Faith W 

Year 5 
Leah A-V, Daisy O 

Year 6 
Ciaran T, Varin H 

                                                                                   

  The Pilgrim Post   

May Issue 6 – Friday 6th May 2016 

-  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been yet another busy fortnight!  Last week Year 5 had a great trip down to the 

Mayflower Marina and Year 3 entertained us with an information-packed assembly about the 

Rainforest, with some excellent singing and storytelling.  This week, despite the children only 

having been in school for three days, we also seem to have had a busy time, including Year 5 

who have taken part in the Bike-ability scheme, learning how to ride safely on the roads.  Today 

in assembly, our Student Council informed the school of the roles and responsibilities of the 

Student Councillors, encouraging the school to talk to them with any ideas for school 

improvement. 

I hope you all saw the letter that came home last week about the Queen’s 90th Birthday 

celebration taking place in school on Friday 13th May.  We will also be holding a competition on 

the day for the best homemade crown.  So in the coming week, we would like your child to get 

busy and creative at home to make a crown to wear on the day.  We will have a regal parade 

around the field then judge the best King’s and best Queen’s crown.  May I also remind you that 

a donation of 50p would be gratefully received as a contribution to the picnic party food.  Please 

bring your 50p on the day. 

I would like to end this newsletter wishing our Y6 pupils the very best of luck with their SATs 

assessments next week – they have worked really hard and we know they will do themselves 

proud! 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs L Meek 

 
Writer of the 

Week 

Foundation 
Erin H 
Zack W 
Year 1 
Keisha V 

Sayeeda A 
Year 2 
Avin R 
Heidi A 
Year 3 

Mike M-H 
Year 4 
Levi F 

Year 5 
Tille G 

Year 6 

Louis B 

 

Mathematician 
of the Week 

Foundation 
Indiya K-J 
Ralph S 
Year 1 
Tayte G 

Maddison B 
Year 2 

Ruby W-K 
Oliver L 
Year 3 

Maahil M 
Year 4 

Felicity D 
Year 5 

Lara A-O 
Year 6 

Malik A-S 
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Dates for your Diary... 
 

Class Assemblies 

These are held on Fridays in the school 
hall at 9.15.  Please try to come along to 
your child’s assembly to help us celebrate 
their learning. 
 
Friday 13 May – Foundation – both classes 
Friday 20 May – Year 4 Miss Camm 

Friday 27 May – Year 1 Miss Bourne 

 
 

Year 6 Parents/Carers 

SATS WEEK  

Monday 9th – Thurs 12th May 

 

All Year 6 Pupils are entitled to a free 
breakfast during this week Monday – 

Thursday to help them get off to a flying 
start with their tests. 

 

Good luck! 

Summer Term Dates: 

Friday 13th May – Queen’s 90th Birthday celebrations for pupils 

Fri 20th May - Schools discos  

Tues 24th May – class photographs 

wb 30th May – Half Term 

Mon 6th June - Swimming start for Year 4 

wb 13th May - Science Week 

Fri 17th June – KS1 Sports Day/KS2 Sports Day 

Thur 23rd June – school closed for EU referendum 

Friday 24th June - Foundation Sports Day 

Friday 24th June - Swimming ends for Year 4 

Thursday 30th June – Reports coming home 

Mon 4th July – Non Pupil Day (staff training day) 

Wed 6th July – Parents Evening 

Fri 15th July – Summer Fair 

Thur 21st July – Leavers Assembly & Leavers party 

 

The summer term finishes for pupils on Thursday 21st July 

 

 

 

Attendance - Our Target is 96.3 % 

Week Ending 
6th May 2016 

Whole School 
Attendance 

Best Class 
Attendance 

Best Class 
Punctuality 

Last Week 93.4% Yr 5 97.6% 
Yr 5, YR 1 sea stars 
& (F) Bear Cubs (all 

with 1 late) 

Year to Date 95.9% Yr 5 97.5% Yr 5 (22 lates) 
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